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ng b 12th January, 1944.
Dear Sir, :

I am requested to acknowledge your letter of the
gth instant addressed to the London Office regarding the
tanker "MARKAY" and to say that this case was discussed with
Representatives of the Owners snd of the British Corporation
by Dr. Montgomerie and ¥r., Potts on londay last,

. The matter 1s now belng referred to the Hinlstry
of war iransport and you will be further advised in due course.

I'am, Dear s5ir,
Yours falthfully,
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, The British Corporation were not ablle to agree with ﬁé
1e suggestions made by Mr. Stocks, which seemed/ reasonable and ;§
{2

ch had been concurred in by Mr. Yuilden, and (fhe natter is now
+*0 be disenneced with +the Mind ety \

C. Ha Stocks, 284,
CARDIFF.




